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REQUIREMENT TO PROVIDE WRITTEN
MATERIALS  THREE  DAYS  BEFORE
IEP  MEETINGS  DELAYED  UNTIL
JULY 1, 2020
On December 6, 2019, the Governor
signed into law Public Act 101-0598 (SB 460) which modifies the
new requirement
in  Public  Act  101-0515  that  schools  provide  all  written
materials  that  will  be
discussed by the IEP team at Eligibility and IEP meetings to
parents three
school days before the meeting.  This
provision  delays  the  three  school-day  disclosure  requirement
until July 1, 2020.
 No revisions were made to the
requirements  regarding  related  service  logs  or  compensatory
services.
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If you have questions regarding SB
460  or  P.A.  101-0515,  please  call  one  of  our  attorneys  in
Flossmoor at 708-799-6766
or in Oak Brook at 630-928-1200.
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